

Department of Education

DIGOS CITY DIVISION

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

September 15, 2022

DIVISION MEMORANDUM

No. <u>576</u>, s. 2022

PROFILING OF ORGANIZED CLASSES FOR K-3 LEARNERS

To : School Heads of Public and Private Elementary

- 1. Enclosed herewith is the Regional Memorandum No. CLMD-2022-261 dated September 15, 2022 from Roy T. Enriquez, Ed.D, Chief Administrative Officer, Officer-In-Charge, DepEd ROXI, relative to the "**Profiling of Organized Classes for K-3 Learners**" requesting the field Offices to populate the online survey to the respective *Elementary Schools*.
- 2. The survey aims to profile number of organized classes for K-3 learners in SY 2022-2023. Kindly accomplish the survey form through the following link *https://bit.ly/3pV8omQ*.
- 3. Furthermore, information will be used as a baseline data on our MTB-MLE implementation. Since the Division Office has no control of the said link we would like to appeal to schools that there will be another separate google sheet to be answered so that this Office will have a consolidated copy of the survey data. The separate google sheet shall be posted in the group chat of the school administrators.
- 4. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is highly desired.

CRISTY C. EPE

Schools Division Superintendent

9/15/2022

DepEd Schools Division of Digos City
RECORDS SECTION
RE 22-91003 E D

DATE: 09/16/2022 TIME: 08:43am

BY: VINCENT ZAMBRA

Enclosed: As stated.

Reference: RM CLMD-2022-261 To be indicated in the Perpetual Index

under the following subjects:

SGOD PRME SURVEY

SGOD/PRME/aa



Address: Roxas cor. Lopez Jaena Street, Zone II, Digos City (8002) Telephone Nos.: (082) 553-8375; (082) 553-8396

Office of the Regional Director

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

CLMD-2022-261

To

Schools Division Superintendents

Chief, Curriculum and Learning Management Division

Subject:

PROFILING OF ORGANIZED CLASSES FOR K-3 LEARNERS

Date :

September 15, 2022

Relative to the Memorandum DM-CI-2022-328, letter from the Office of Jose Ernesto B. Gaviola, Undersectary for Curriculum and Instruction requesting the field Offices to populate this online survey to the respective Elementary Schools. The survey aims to profile number of organized classes for K-3 learners in School Year 2022-2023. Kindly accomplish the survey form through the following link:https://bit.ly/3pV8omQ.

Further, information will be used as a baseline data on our MTB-MLE implementation. We appeal to the Schools Division Offices to ensure that the survey will be answered by their respective schools and email to Mr.Gaudencio Luis N. Serrano, Supervising Education Program Specialist of BLD-TLD through email at gaudencio.serrano@deped.gov.ph

For queries and clarification, you may contact Dr. George N. Wong, Education Program Supervisor of Curriculum and Learning Management Division / Regional Focal Person at contact no. 09497963121 or telephone number (082) 222-2653 or through emailadd at george.wong@deped.gov.ph.

Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum to all concerned is desired.

ALLAN G. FARNAZO

Director IV

Enclosure: As stated.

ROC8/gnw

SECRETARY OF PRINCIPAL ROXI

BY: WY .UM

ate. 9. Priv Time

By the Authority of the Regional Director:

ROY P. ENRIQUEZ Chief Administrative Office Officer-in-Charge





Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

OFFICE OF THE UNDERSECRETARY FOR CURRICULUM AND INSTRUCTION

MEMORANDUM DM-CI-2022- 328

TO:

All Regional Directors

Minister, Higher and Technical Education, BARMM

FROM:

JOSE ERNESTO B. GAVIOLA N

Undersecretary for Curriculum and Instruction

SUBJECT:

PROFILING OF ORGANIZED CLASSES FOR K-3

LEARNERS

DATE:

2 September 2022

In connection with the implementation of Mother Tongue Based Multilingual Education (MTB-MLE), the Department of Education (DepEd) thru the Bureau of Learning Delivery- Teaching and Learning Division (BLD-TLD) would like to request the field offices to populate this online survey to their respective elementary schools. The survey aims to profile number of organized classes for K-3 learners in School Year 2022-2023. Kindly accomplish the survey form through the following link: https://bit.ly/3pV8omQ.

Further, information will be used as a baseline data on our MTB-MLE implementation. Likewise, we appeal to our Regional and Division Offices to ensure that the survey will be answered by their respective schools. For inquiries, kindly email Mr. Gaudencio Luis N. Serrano, Supervising Education Program Specialist of BLD-TLD through email at : gaudencio.serrano@deped.gov.ph

Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance to the Memorandum is directed.